From: Staff Week UAM <staffweek@uam.es>

Date: 2017-02-02 16:37 GMT+02:00

Subject: Staff Week on Joint Programmes at UAM (15-17 March 2017)
To: Staff Week UAM <staffweek@uam.es>

Dear partner,

We are glad to invite you to take part in the International Staff Week on Joint Programmes “
Structured vs. Unstructured Mobility” that will be held at the Universidad Autonoma de Madrid
(UAM) on 15-17 March 2017.

The objective of these 3-day staff training sessions is to learn from those who have experience
with double and joint degrees and to promote new collaborations.

The programme includes lectures, a roundtable, a poster session, exchange of experiences, one-
to-one meetings, cultural visit, visit to the campus and the Science Park. The speakers are all
experts from the academic and administrative fields, as well as policy makers.

The sessions are open to all those interested that can contribute with their experience to the
discussions. Priority will be given to members of YERUN and UAM’s partner universities.

More information in www.uam.es/staffweek. Admission is already open and will be done on a
rolling basis. Registration deadline is 24" of February.

We are looking forward to welcoming you at UAM. Should you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact us at staffweek@uam.es.

Kind regards,
The organizing team of UAM’s International Staff Training Week
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